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18 March 2023 
 
 
Gayleen Lindsay on behalf of:  
Moonie Visual Arts Group  
 
via email: gayleen1950@gmail.com 
 
 
Dear Gayleen, 
 
 

Re: Donation to St Andrew’s Toowoomba Hospital 
 

On behalf of the Board of Governors, management, and staff of St Andrew’s Toowoomba Hospital,  
we would like to thank you and the Moonie Visual Arts Group for your generous and kind donation of 
$2,420.00. 
 
You may be assured that your donation will go towards much needed equipment in our Cancer Care 
Centre and will benefit many people who access the hospital. 
 
Attached is the official hospital receipt acknowledging your donation. 
 
Once again, thank you for your support to our hospital. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Arthur Yannakou 
Interim Chief Executive Officer 
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